Monthly Newsletter for the residents of the Miller’s Ridge Subdivision

New Board worked with Bexar County to cover st of replacing and reinforcement of rock planters.

Miller's Ridge Marque nears completion. The

new MRNA Board worked with Aaron Martinez with Bexar
County to cover the costs to replace and reinforce the
rockwork around the planter that the county had us cut back.
In the January General meeting the MRNA voted to
reconnect the electricity and put lights back on it. It is

really starting to shape up. A special “thanks” to everyone
who has put time, money and energy into this project.

President’s Corner
There is so much planned for 2008, so much to do that I

am looking forward to Spring so that we can get on with

all our events. 1 want to thank the board and all the chairmen
that have stepped up and are doing a wonderful job, pufting
new ideas to work.

Over the next three months we will be having our Spring Yard
Sale, Spring Dump Your Junk, Fix Up Your Fence Weekends
and our Second Annual Aucfion and Bar-B-Q. So come on
out to the March General Meeting to support your MRNA,
sign up to help out and pay your dues if you haven’t already
paid them for the 2008 year.

This is truly a year for Revival and Renewal for Miller’s Ridge
as we work hard making improvements for the value of our
homes we might note that we also have many new businesses,
Medical offices and 3 Commanity Collage going in around us
that adds to the value of our investments.

Again, I am here to serve and help improve our neighborhood.

Bersy Hord

President M.R.N.A.

TAX TIME

Why not donate those old cars just sitting in your driveway and
get a tax deduction. Call AMERICAN LUNG ASSOCIATION
1-888-252-5864

Pick and Pull pays cash for non running and old cars. Why not
give them a call and turn it into CASH!

Miller's Ridge Neighborhood
Association March 2008 General
Meeting will be Tuesday, March 11™

at 7:30 at the meeting room at Summit Ridge.

This is a general meeting that is open to 2ll Miller’s
Ridge residents, we are a Neighborhood Association
and you ¢an join if you own, lease or rent. Come and
make a difference in your neighborhood. Dues are

$30.00 per household and that is a real bargain.

Reconnecting the electricity at the Marque was discussed
and voted on at the January meeting and passed. We are
in the process of getting several bids to reconnect the
electricity and put up lights again.

MRNA SPRING YARD SALE
Saturday March 15™, 2008

9:00 am to 5:00pm

It’s time to do that Spring Cleaning and get rid of all the
things that you haven’t used or worn in the last two or so
years. Turn it into CASH!

Another event was discussed and a vote was taken
and passed to have a:

FIX UP YOUR FENCE WEEKEND
Saturday March 29™, 2008.

Meost homes share a common fence, so it is your and

your neighbor’s responsibility to maintain the fence. (See
Deed & Restrictions) So go visit with your neighbors on all
sides and work out the details and be ready for the

Fix Up Your Fence Weekend. McCoy's on Kitty
Hawk has offered a discount for the homeowners in
Miller’s Ridge, Plus they will load and deliver your boards
for a small fee. Just go to McCoy’s and ask for Rick

and tetl him you are buying boards for the:

Miller's Ridge Fix Up Your Fence Weekend.

Nate, to be delivered in time you must order and pay for
vour supplies by Tuesday, March 25




MRNA April General Meeting will be
Tuesday April 8th, 2008 at 7:30 at the meeting room at
Summit Ridge on Cresiway.

MNRA SPRING DUMP YOUR JUNK
Saturday & Sunday April 19™ & 20, 2008

Now is the time to clean out the garage, clean up your yards
trim your irees and remove unsightly things that you may
have lying around your home.

This is a member’s only event, remember membership has
ifs privileges and this is one of them.

MRNA Second Annual Auction and Bar-B-Q

Saturday May 3", 2008

This event is to raise funds to maintain the up keep of the
Miiler’s Ridge Marque. What a great opportunity to invite
family and friends te purchase tickets and attend this fun an
and exciting event.

AUCTION- 4:00pm to 7:00 pm

We will need donations for the Auction, Remember

“One man’s junk is another man’s treasure”. Please

donate good used items and new and like new item that

can be used for the Auction.

BAR-B-Q Plates Served 4:00 pm to 6:00 pm
We will be selling advaneed tickets for Bar-B-Q plates.
Tickets witl go on sale in April and will be avaitable to
be purchased at the Dump Your Junk Event or call
any board member to purchase tickets.

BAKE SALE 4:00pm to 6:30 pm

We will also have a Bake Sale and will be in need of
Cookies, Brownies, Cakes, and Pies to sell as individual
Servings. Please bring your baked goods to event area by
3:30 pm so they can be prepared to sell.

CELLULAR ON PATROL

[ have requested to parchase the new COP signs to post
here in Miller’s Ridge but have not received a reply from
Officer Lopez. We have several members that have been
Patrolling mornings, afterncons and at different hours of
the night. We do report anything that looks suspicious as
we are the “Eyes and Ears” of the neighborhood.

1 was very disappointed to have to file a report with

The Bexar County Sheriff’s Department for vandalism to

the MR Margue. The Officer stated that it looked like the
works of Juveniles in the area. If anyone sees someone

with the intent to paint or disfigure the MR Marque or other
property, please report to the Bexar County Sheriff’s
Department. This is criminal activity and will be reported for
investigation and prosecution.

Special “Thanks” to all that are patrotling and making our
neighborhood a safer place to live.

Barry Hunt
COP Team Leader

Bexar County does have a curfew of 11:00 pm
for anyone 17 and under out without adult

supervision.

Special Notice:

Miller’s Ridge subdivision is now in the E.T.J. of San
Antonio, Texas. This means that someday we will be
incorporated into the city of San Antonio. This also means
that San Antonio co-compliance does dictate to the residents
of Miller’s Ridge. Some homeowners have received letters
stating that they have to remove parked cars, boats,
campers, trailers to other areas or face a fine. The owners
have te comply or they will be fined.

Trash cans, Bar-B-Q grills, things of this nature should be
kept behind your fence and out of public view. Your
neighbors don’t enjoy looking at your stuff, then they call
co-compliance and they send out letters for removal. They
also send out letters for high grass that needs mowing as it
becomes a haven for snakes and rodents.

If you have a car that has an expired sticker or plate, or
can’t be driven and moved, it will be tagged for tow away,
if not moved, that is the law.

TRADING POST

All members can run a free ad in the next edition of the
Ridge Runner. Just email your ad to:
Ailersrideesatx@yalos.com

FOR SALE

RCA Video Camera-uses regular size video cassettes, with bag and
accessories. $90.00 call 655-9556

Entcrtainmeni Center- cherry look, three sections, holds up to 27%
TV. $100.00 call 887-60{9

Back Yard Swing

WANTED

Need Washing Machine in Good working condition and Chest of
Drawers, | will be moving and must downsize. Call Richard Fields
653-0368 or 373-3441 or email rmiicldsiemail.com

Street Captains

Stanley Thomas is our Team Captain and is in need for five
more Street Captains to deliver newsletters and help with
Membership Drive, collect membership dues from homes
that have not paid 2008 dues.

Please call him and volunteer @599-0901. Special thanks to
Stanley and all whe are Street Captainos, as they are the ones
delivering this Newsletter to your home.

Board Members 2007-2008

Barry Hunt President 655-9556
Stanley Thomas V. President 599-0901
Carcl Gilg Secretary 653-7947
Wilburmn Gloor Treasurer 653-7866
Betty Koula Parliamentarian 650-4573
CHAIRPERSONS

Ann Jones Membership 967-0812
Milton Jones Programs 967-0812
Bob Kemmerer Web Master 655-0223

“We are here to Serve and Improve Our Neighborhood”



	MRNA Newsleter Jan-Feb 2008 001
	MRNA Newsleter Jan-Feb 2008

